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MILFORD BOARD OF SEWER COMMISSIONERS
MINUTES
March 21, 2017
The Sewer Commissioners Meeting was called to order at 6:00 P.M. in room #14 of the
Milford Town Hall,

Present: o
Thomas Motelli — Chairman 5
Richard Cenedella - Commissioner
John Mainini -- Superintendent
Amanda Cavaliere — Tata & Howard
Steve Landry — Tata & Howard
John Consigli-Administrative Assistant

The Bills and Payroll were signed by the Board

A motion to approve the February 21, 2017 Meeting Minutes was made by Mr.
Cenedella, seconded by Mr. Morelli.

A motion was made to have the next Sewer Commissioner’s Meeting on April 18, 2017
at 6:00 P.M. in Room #14 of the Town Hall, by Mr. Cenedella, seconded by Mr. Morelli,

A motion was made by Mr. Cenedella to approve (4) FY2017 Sewer Use Abatements and
send a letter to Town Accountant, seconded by Mr. Morelli.

A motion was made by Mr. Cenedella to approve (7) FY2017 Sewer Use Denials,
seconded by Mr, Morelli.

A motion was made to approve a Sewer Connection Permit for 30 Silver Hill Road
pending that their application before the Conservation Comnission is approved by the
Conservation Commission, seconded by Mr. Morelli.

A motion was made by Mr. Cenedella to Approve Sewer Connection Permits for 23, 25,
27,29,31, 32,33,34, 35,36, 37, 38, 39, 40, 41, 42, 43, 44, 46, 48 & 50 Beaver Pond
Road, seconded by Mr. Morelli.

A motion was made by Mr. Cenedella to approve an Amended Site Plan Review for 285
West Street as it has no effect on Town Sewer and send a letter to Milford Planning
Board, seconded by Mr. Morelli.



A motion to approve an Amended Site Plan Review for 350 East Main Street was made
provided that the kitchen and lounge are connected to the existing grease trap and send a
letter to Milford Planning Board by Mr. Cenedella and seconded by Mr. Morelli.

Mr. Landry and Mrs. Cavaliere informed the Board that the General Bid for the Sludge
Handling Facility has been postponed from March 22, 2017 until March 29, 2017. They
are getting a lot of questions from General Contractors. They noted that it’s a big project
and that they have some good contractors on the list.

At 6:22 P.M., Mr. Cenedella made a motion to adjourn, seconded by M, Morelli,
Respectfully Submitted,

John Consigli
Administrative Assistant




